
Commissioners May Attend Public Hearing of the Okaloosa County 

Legislative Delegation on Monday, December 6, 2021 at Shalimar, Florida 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that various members of the Okaloosa County Commission may attend a 

duly noticed Public Hearing of the Okaloosa County Legislative Delegation to be held at the 

County Commission meeting room of the Okaloosa County Administrative Building, located at 

1250 N. Eglin Pkwy., Shalimar, Florida on Monday, December 6, 2021, from 5:30 pm until 7:00 

pm CST.   

 

The purpose of the meeting will be to hear public comments on proposals for the 2022 Legislative 

Session.  To request an appearance form and be placed on the meeting agenda, individuals should 

contact Representative Patt Maney’s office at (850) 833-3713 or email: 

amelia.keaton@myfloridahouse.gov no later than 5 p.m., Wednesday, Dec. 1, 2021.  This is not 

an official meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, but multiple 

members of the Commission may attend.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 

for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 

at (850) 651-7515 and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 

the requested service. 

 
 


